
 

 

 

11th October 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Harvest Donations 

Harvest festival is here already and this year, more than ever we are aware that families and 

individuals in the Moorends community are relying on our donations of food and produce. If 

you are able to, please donate any food items by sending them into school with your child. We 

will be collecting items from Monday 12th October until Friday 16th October. 

This year we will also be sharing some of our donations with Councillor Susan Durant  who 

has been working extremely hard producing and delivering food parcels to those families in 

need during these difficult times. We will also be donating to the local food bank which 

continues to support the local community. We are sure that you will agree that they are both 

worthwhile causes. 

In previous years we have been overwhelmed by your generosity and support. Many of you 

have brought fresh produce from your gardens and allotments to contribute to the food 

donations. Tinned, dried and fresh food are all welcome and appreciated. 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

 

  

Mrs Adamson   


